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For all new MSc or PhD students, a supervisory committee consisting of the supervisor and normally 
two additional faculty members is established in the first semester under the guidance of the 
supervisor. The committee must meet with the student during the first semester. The objective 
of the first meeting is to communicate the new student’s academic/research background and to 
introduce to the committee the research area they are proposing to explore. 

Prior to the meeting 


